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Welcome back everyone! 
We hope you had a lovely Summer break and we have 
been excited to welcome back everybody to school! Our 
children have settled in really well already into their new 

class with a new teacher and support staff. We are looking 
forward to working on individual targets and see the amaz-

ing progress all children will make this year. If you have 
any further questions, please 
do not hesitate to get in con-

tact.  
 
 

Curriculum: We are learning… 

In English: Narrative, instruction writing and poetry using the texts ‘The Smartest Giant in Town’, ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’ and the 
‘Snowman’ 

In Maths: Focusing on our individual number, space and measure targets. We will be learning about number applying, sequencing and meas-
urements! 

In History: We will look at Captain Cook and enjoy an exciting school visit to Preston Park! 

In Geography: We will look at human and physical features around us 

In RE: We will explore different beliefs and values, as well as the Christmas Story. 

In Music: We will be listening to a range of instruments and how they are played. 

In PE: We are working on agility skills and dance. 

In Computing: We will be covering how to use a computer and online safety 

In Art: We are looking at the artist Andy Goldsworthy 

Please would it be possible to send in a 
pair of wellies or old trainers and spare 

clothes  as we go outside in all weathers. 

 

This half term we will be working with the 
children to: 
 
• Learn our routines  
• Increase their independence in the 

classroom 
• Develop focus and attention for  

extended tasks 
• Learn team sports 
• Understand each other’s boundaries 


